
 
December Newsletter 

MONTHLY VIRTUE 

 

Our December Virtue continues to be 
“Love”.  

Showing a genuine concern for the good of 
others, with unselfish acts of kindness such 
as: compassion, caring, thoughtfulness, 
service, and other humanitarian and noble 
actions. 

INSTRUCTIONAL FOCUS 

 

In Language Arts, we are working on 
Explanatory Reading and Writing.  In 
Mathematics, we are focusing on Number 
Sense and Numeration through our Number 
Talks.  

PICTURE RETAKE DAY 

 

It is in the morning only on Tuesday, 
November 30. Just bring your smiles…. 

PROGRESS REPORTS 

 

They are being sent home at the end of the 
day on Wednesday, December 1.  

 Please return the parental signature page 
indicating if you would like your child’s 
teacher to contact you to discuss the 
progress report.  

DRESS DOWN DAYS 

 

Just a friendly reminder that every Friday is 
Dress Down Day.  

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://blog.clothes2order.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/09/keep-calm-uniform.jpg&imgrefurl=http://blog.clothes2order.com/2013/09/26/7-really-great-reasons-why-school-uniforms-are-beneficial/&h=243&w=208&tbnid=p_nhHJa_9VgkAM:&zoom=1&docid=cvZkHFzYXqwVnM&hl=en&ei=xFVzVPfxMYj7yATSu4C4Dw&tbm=isch&ved=0CEQQMygdMB0&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=859&page=2&start=18&ndsp=24


SCHOOL TURKEY LUNCH 

CHRISTMAS SWEATER 

  
 

EXCITING NEWS! You don’t have to pack 
your child a lunch as we are having our 
School Turkey Lunch Day on Thursday, 
December 16. 

A sincere gracious “THANK YOU” to The 49th 
Parallel Restaurant for catering our 
delicious school turkey lunch.   

We are all also wearing our favourite 
Christmas Sweater while we enjoy our lunch 
together.  

LAST DAY 

 

In anticipation of the Christmas Holidays, it 
is Pajama Day on Tuesday, December 21. 

We all love Pajama Day!  

 

FACEBOOK 

 

Just a friendly reminder to like our school 
Facebook page for exciting updates, events 
and our learning stories.  

 

As this year comes to an end, we need to be 
grateful for all the gifts that God has given 
us. I want to “THANK YOU” for sharing your 
children with us! They are the center of 
what we do and who we are. I wish all of 
you a very Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year!  

Our first day back is Wednesday, January 5. 

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact 
the school if you have any questions and/or 
concerns.  

Yours in Catholic Education,  

Andrea Iserhoff   

Principal  

http://www.google.ca/imgres?hl=en&biw=1093&bih=521&tbm=isch&tbnid=UtWa6I2cQZQFNM:&imgrefurl=http://inspiredmomx1.blogspot.com/2010/11/last-day-of-school.html&docid=KFTjhdfKOekk8M&imgurl=http://2.bp.blogspot.com/_Lt16qZcQ7wc/TOCMyU_ek-I/AAAAAAAADIY/ih8VnjF1oEc/s1600/last+day+of+school.jpg&w=400&h=286&ei=xpObUpKDOY7hoASPy4CoBw&zoom=1&ved=1t:3588,r:16,s:0,i:146&iact=rc&page=2&tbnh=190&tbnw=266&start=9&ndsp=13&tx=145&ty=71

